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SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE

25 January 2024

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
OM No.037, s. 2024

FIRST QUARTERLY MEETING OF PUBLIC SCHOOLS DISTRICT SUPERVISORS

To Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
CID Chief
Public Schools District Supervisors
All Others Concerned

To continuously improve the management of curriculum implementation in the
schools and learning centers towards the achievement of quality basic education, this Office,
announces the First Quarterly Meeting of all Public Schools District Supervisors on January
29, 2024 at 8:00 a.m. at Paaralang Elementarya ng Lucban 1, Lucban Quezon.

Hereunder are the topics of the meeting:
« Report on Catch-Up Friday
e Technical Assistance and Action Plans
* Submission of updated IPCRF
s Others

Travel expenses relative to this activity will be charged against Division MOOE / local
funds subject to usual accounting and auditing procedures.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired

ROMMEL C. BAUTISTA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintende -}/
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